
 

 Mr. Dennison will be sponsoring 

a Student Book Club during 

second semester.  Any student 

interested in reading a novel for 

fun, please see Mr. Dennison in 

the Library or send him an email 

at mdennison@bhprsd.org. 

Once we have determined our 

number of participants reading, 

we will select our novel from two 

pre-selected choices.  A meeting 

date will be forth coming to 

meet as a group and we can 

also use ZOOM if necessary. 
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